
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
August 4, 2022 

      
Church Road Transfer Station - Transfer Building Repairs 

A transfer building at the Regional District of Nanaimo’s (RDN) Church Road Transfer Station will be 
undergoing repairs from August 6 to August 14. The repairs will require a closure of the transfer building 
normally reserved for commercial waste haulers. During this time, all commercial and residential 
customers will be sharing the same transfer building and drop-off areas.  

The temporary transfer building and drop-off areas from August 6 to 14 are: 

• Food waste: Bays 1 and 2 in the west transfer building 
• Garbage: Bays 3 and 4 in the west transfer building 
• Yard waste: Adjacent to the Recycling Area, in the area normally used for shingle drop-off 

For safety reasons, drop-off may be restricted to one vehicle per area while commercial vehicles are 
unloading. Please be alert to activity onsite and follow the directions of Church Road Transfer Station staff.  

The transfer station sees an average of 300 to 350 vehicles per day which includes commercial, residential 
curbside and residential customers. Processing times will increase during peak hours while repairs are 
underway. We appreciate your patience.  

 
  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Solid Waste Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 departmentemail@rdn.bc.ca 
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Church Road Transfer Station – Temporary Set-up, August 6-14, 2022 



 

For more information, please contact: 
 Regional and Community Utilities  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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